
Minister Dacic confers with Ambassador Kirby
Friday, 24 July 2015.

Serbian First Deputy Prime Minister and Foreign Minister Ivica Dacic met today with US
Ambassador to Belgrade Michael Kirby.
  
At today’s meeting, Minister Dacic and Ambassador Kirby talked about the forthcoming activities
of Serbia as OSCE Chair.

They discussed the implementation of the OSCE’s activities in Ukraine and the process of
resolving the political crisis in that country, particularly the preparations for the local elections to
be held in the fall.
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